
A huge WELL DONE to the following children who were 

awarded a   golden ticket this week and chose a prize 

from the golden chest in Mrs Butler’s office: 

Bodhi Hayhurst, Archie Farenden, Dougie Ribbons, Polly 

Anna Bailey, Oliver Williamson, Ava Perry, Robert Foot 

Children News 

Congratulations to Isabelle Green for 

Gymnastic of the week 

Parents drop in sessions 

Please use our drop ins to follow up any discussions or to access the staff for 

help with homework, behaviour or to find out how your child is doing. Teachers 

will be available after school on these nights. 

Mrs Tomlinson will chat to parents with any SEN concerns in addition to the     

parents of her class 

                Miss Lawton             Little Ladybirds             Wednesday 

 Mrs Seymour             Reception                       Friday 

 Mrs Mullock               Reception                       Friday 

 Mrs Tomlinson           Terrific Tigers               Wednesday 

               Mrs Gray                    Perfect Panthers           Monday 

 Mrs Nesbitt               Learning Lions                Monday 

 Mrs Bickerton            Wise Owls                      Wednesday 

 Miss Price               Super Squirrels           Friday 

 Miss Day                 Fantastic Foxes           Friday 

 Miss Mohring         Brilliant Badgers          Friday 

Inspire Dance—11th February 

 

You should have received a letter this week which 

provides more detail  about the preparations for 

the performance.   

Payment for tickets and costumes can now be 

made via parent pay. 

ParentPay  

Please ensure your ParentPay account in credit, any debts over the 

£20 limit will result in loss of use of facilities. Our debt policy can be 

found on the school website.  

     Star of the week 
    

 Clever Caterpillars - Louis Carr 

 Busy Bees -  Alfie Stutkincas 

 Terrific Tigers - Reuben Thorley 

 Perfect Panthers - Evie Cashomre 

 Learning Lions - Mason Lawton 

 Wise Owls - Evalyn Challinor 

 Super Squirrels - Tyler Heathcote 

 Brilliant Badgers - Kimberley Ward 

 Fantastic Foxes - Grace Holland 

           Super Speller  

 Clever Caterpillars - Oliver Williamson 

 Busy Bees - Imogen Hazell 

 Terrific Tigers - Bailey Hand 

    Perfect Panthers - Archie Critlow 

 Learning Lions - Charlie Lawson 

 Wise Owls - Isabelle Shaw 

 Super Squirrels - Mason Berrisford 

 Brilliant Badgers - Ollie Crutchley 

 Fantastic Foxes - Ryan Matthews 

            Independent Learner 

 Clever Caterpillars - Harley Robinson 

 Busy Bees - Kaiden Adey 

 Terrific Tigers - Carly Bradshaw 

  Perfect Panthers - Lewis Wootton 

 Learning Lions - Alexis Holley 

 Wise Owls - Alfie Fallows 

 Super Squirrels - Scarlett Robsinson 

 Brilliant Badgers - Archie Farenden 

 Fantastic Foxes - Reggie Porter 

Little Ladybird of the week 

 Max Biddulph 

Trips/Activities  

 

A reminder that the 3rd instalment of £37.50 for the Year 4 Standon 

Bowers trip is due on the 31st January 2020.  

The date of the Standon Bowers trip is Wednesday 26th February to 

Friday 28th February.  

To provide additional information about Standon Bowers  we will 

be holding a meeting on Monday 20th January at 3.30pm—see 

the letter for  more information. 

 

 

 

Website Updates 

The maths times-tables workshops for parents of 
Y2—Y4 pupils was well attended this week, if you were 

unable to attend, the presentation can be found 
on the website under “communication to parents” 

 



Diary Dates 

For Parents  

 

 

PTFA Meeting  

Thursday 23rd January  

 

Standon Bowers Year 4  

Wednesday 26th February  

 

29th January—Young Voices 

 

6th Feb—Biddulph schools—safer 

internet safety training at Biddulph 

High School 

 

11th Feb—Inspire Dance Show 

 

School Closes For Half-Term  

Friday 14th February  

 

School Opens  

Tuesday 25th February  

 

May Bank Holiday—FRIDAY 8th 

May—school  closed. This is a 

change of date from the original 

date set to commemorate VE day. 

 

 

 

 

17th January 2020 

Kingsfield News 
 

Theme of the Week 
I can carry out my 

leadership role with 

confidence 

Part of the   

Learn Together, Play Together, Succeed, Together  

Visit our Twitter page for more pictures of this week’s events @KingsfieldSch 

School Attendance 

Clever Caterpillars 98.4% Busy Bees 99.2%   

Terrific Tigers 99.3% 

Perfect Panthers 95.4% Learning Lions 97.6% 

Super Squirrels 99.4%  Wise Owls 96.3% 

Fantastic Foxes 98.0%         Brilliant Badgers 97.8% 
 

The winners for last week were Super Squirrels with 

99.4% - well done! 

 Last weeks Whole School  Attendance was 97.9%  

Our whole school target is 96.6% 

This week our  staff  meeting was all about introducing yoga techniques to the 

children as a method of  relaxation, co-ordination, balance, developing body 

awareness and strength.  The teachers will be implementing some of these  

strategies , ask your children about them. 

 

 

Young Voices Manchester Arena  

Performance 29th January 

 

Parents who have previously indicated they 

would like to travel to Manchester on the 

parents coach at a cost of £10 per person 

should pay the charges by 24th January to 

secure their place.  If other parents are  

interested in travelling on this coach please 

contact the office so parent pay can be set 

up. 

Trailblazers Parent Drop 

in 

 

On Tuesday 21st at 2.45—

3.45,Katheryn from the  

Trailblazers team will be 

available in the staffroom 

for any parent to talk to. 

  She can support with top 

tips on managing difficult 

behaviour, no appointment is 

required. Katheryn doesn’t 

have a magic wand but she is 

non judgemental and talking 

things through can often make  

a big difference. 

 

Early Years Parent Workshops 

 

 Monday 20th, 2.30pm, or 5.30pm  - Writing 

Monday 27th,  2.30pm or 5.30pm—Maths 

The above workshops are for parents of children in 

Nursery & Reception to attend to provide more in-

formation on we teach young children develop in 

writing and maths and ways that you can support 

your children at home. 

House Points 
 

Earth 256 

Mars 261 

Saturn 255 

Jupiter 265 

PTFA 

Thursday 23rd January at 

3.30pm in the staffroom.  

Any parents wishing to at-

tend can use the After 

School Club, free of charge. 

The meeting is to discuss 

events for the Spring Term. 


